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Everyone with an interest in the environment is being encouraged to share
their views on SEPA’s sector plans for tyres.

SEPA is consulting on its sector plan for tyres which will encourage
innovation and shape how the agency regulates the industry.
With approximately 100 tyres turned into waste every 15 minutes in
Scotland SEPA is committed to working with partners to eliminate the
problem of waste tyres.
Consultees are being urged to have their say on the plans before 20
November.

Everyone with an interest in the environment is being encouraged to share
their views on SEPA’s sector plans for tyres.

SEPA’s sector plans will be at the heart of everything the agency does
and will shape its interactions with sectors and the businesses in them. The
sector plan for tyres aims to bring a clear and co-ordinated approach to
regulation, focusing SEPA on delivery and using its staff more powerfully to
engage.

Scotland’s registered 2.9 million vehicles generate more than 4.2 million
used tyres per year, 84% of which are light van and passenger vehicle tyres. 

With approximately 100 tyres turned into waste every 15 minutes in Scotland
SEPA launched a major strategic partnership last year to eliminate the
problem of waste tyres.

The tyre sector plan is the next step in encouraging the industry to create
economic opportunities from the resource as well as tackling the ongoing
waste tyre issue and criminal behaviours the industry can attract. SEPA is
clear that compliance is non-negotiable. The ambitious sector plan will
support the agency to build upon its work to reduce the potential impacts
which the illegal storage of waste tyres can have on the environment, local
communities and legitimate businesses and will make sure all operators meet
minimum standards.

The sector plan outlines how SEPA proposes to work with businesses to turn
challenges into environmental opportunities from the design and production of
tyres, to extending and prolonging the valuable life of tyres on vehicles, to
innovative new ways to recycle and recover value from waste tyres. 

Consultees have until 20 November 2018 to share their views on the sector
plan for tyres which is available on SEPA’s Consultation Hub.

Terry A’Hearn, SEPA’s Chief Executive, said:
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“Every day SEPA works to protect and enhance Scotland’s environment and we
are clear that compliance is non-negotiable. We are transforming our
regulatory approach in order to create a world-class environment protection
agency fit for the challenges of tomorrow, and sector planning will drive
this new approach.

“This sector plan is an important next step in eliminating the problem of
waste tyres and presents many opportunities encouraging businesses to think
about going beyond compliance and creating commercial success from
environmental excellence and innovation in the industry.

“It is important that we have the views of as many people as possible across
Scotland on the sector plan for tyres to ensure we get this right. If you
have an interest in the environment please read the documents and tell us
what you think.”
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